
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 6th November 2020 

Warton St. Paul’s CE Primary  
Academy  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

The children have enjoyed learning all about their new topics this week. 
I know the infants have had a fun time celebrating Bonfire Night. As a 

school we are trying very hard to include experiences into the school day 
which are being cancelled due to  the National Lockdown, making school a 

fun place to learn and play. Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Dean 

 

 

 

Our stars of the week are Tessa, Aubree, Dennis and Ellie! 

Well done 

 

 

 

 

The winning team this week is St. Patrick 

 

 

The class with the best attendance this week is: 

98.5%  

Opal Class  

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

National Lockdown Restrictions 
 

School is following the current guidelines set out by the DfE 
regarding ensuring Warton St. Paul’s CE Primary Academy 
remains as safe as it possibly can during the pandemic. The 

request for adults to wear face coverings on the school 
grounds is just one of the ways you can help us to keep 

healthy. From Monday 9th November all parent meetings 
with any member of staff will be conducted by phone. If you 

wish to speak with a member of staff then please do not 
hesitate to contact the school office where a mutually con-

venient appointment will be made. 
May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your support 
and help in keeping our children and staff as safe as we can. 
If you wish to contact me directly please do not hesitate to 

email me on:  
 head@st-pauls-warton.lancs.sch.uk  

 
 

 
 

.Diary Dates 

Friday 13th November 2020: Children in Need Day—Wear non-
uniform with spots donations of £1.00  

Monday 16th November 2020: Anti-Bullying Week  

Friday 18th December 2020: School closes for Christmas Holi-
days 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


